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Board Updates
PHC is thrilled to welcome three new
board members! Alyse Forcellina,
Julie Bartlett (as our new Board
Secretary) and Rick Bleil joined our
Board of Trustees at the beginning of
2023.

 

PHC NAMED ONE of UTAH 100
Companies Championing Women

The People’s Health Clinic in Park City, Utah—which
provides healthcare annually to 3,000 local neighbors in
need, is honored to have been selected as one of Utah’s
100 Companies Championing Women by the Governor’s
Office of Economic Opportunity and the Utah Women &

Leadership Project at Utah State University. 
The award commends companies that create an

environment of equity and inclusion for women in Utah. 

The People’s Health Clinic aligns with efforts to eliminate
gender disparities for women by improving workplace

inclusivity as an organization that is leading in supportive
policies to promote the advancement of women in Utah.

​
Our clinic champions equity foremost in our work and
approximately 70% of our patients are women. As a

leader for women in Utah, our clinic established a new
comprehensive Women’s Health Program in 2022. With
new urgency about women’s health care access, we are

focused on the vital need to sustain and expand women’s
health services locally.

https://peopleshealthclinic.org/donation-form/
https://peopleshealthclinic.org/contact/


Staff Updates
PHC is also thrilled to welcome three
new staff members! Dessire Romero-
MD, Helen Nadel-M.Ed., and Genesis
Villa.

We also said farewell to two amazing
members of our staff team as they
pursue their dreams in graduate
school.

We will miss you Chicho and Olivia!
PHOTO AT RIGHT: PHC TEAM
bidding Chicho and Olivia farewell!

 
SAVE THE DATE FOR 2023

Walk & Wine benefitting
Women's Health & Health

Equity
Join us June 25th

Walk & Wine is a day of hiking, yoga
and libations--community coming
together to support Women's Health
and Health Equity in the Wasatch
Back. This annual event is the
primary fundraising event for The
People's Health Clinic, where 70% of
our patients in need are women.

There are many ways you can support
us, including being an event sponsor
and donating items for our auction.
Thank you for your incredible support of



our thousands of patients in need of
health care.

For more information on
becoming a sponsor oof Walk
& Wine 2023, you can
follow this link or email
ryan@phcpc.org -Tickets
will go on sale in May!

Thank you to our Grant Partners in 2023!

So far in 2023, PHC is profoundly grateful for the support of the following
organizations in their stewardship of our work and mission:

SUMMIT COUNTY
EQUITY VISION PEDIATRIC VISION & DENTAL

PROMONTORY FOUNDATION
MARRINER S. ECCLES FOUNDATION

https://phcwalkwine23.givesmart.com
https://phcwalkwine23.givesmart.com
mailto:ryan@phcpc.org


Our Impact: View our 2022 Annual Report Now!
We hope you have seen our first full Annual Report. You can do so at this link here!

PHC thanks “Park City
Martini Party” in January for
their awesome support of
the clinic, and for raising
over $10,000 for our

patients in need. This unique
and special event has been
helping local nonprofits for years,
and we want to thank them for
dedicating their 2022 event to
our work! It truly takes a village.

In February Team PHC
joined 39 other nonprofits
and the Utah Nonprofit
Association at the State
Capitol to engage our state
legislators and advocate for
our patients. We asked our
state leaders to continue to
support Utah Department of
Health funding for clinics like ours
and for the state to understand
the importance of healthcare for
all as core to not only our
collective health, but our
economic and social health, as
well. We will continue to advocate
for health equity for our patients,
regardless of financial or legal

https://peopleshealthclinic.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/196581-Annual-Report-Digital.pdf


status.

 
  

The People’s Health Clinic is a registered 501c3 in Park City, Utah.
We are proud to have a Charity Navigator “100% Give With Confidence” rating. Tax ID# 87-0638042
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